
Memo
To: ASAA Member Schools
Date: February 28, 2023
From: Brad Van Raalte, Assistant Executive Director
cc: Jason Kozlow and Kirsten de Zutter,  ASAA Volleyball Commissioners
Re: Official ASAA Volleyball

ASAA Member Schools,
Tachikara has discontinued its sponsorship of ASAA volleyball.
Over the past few months, the ASAA has sought out a new official volleyball and we are
excited to announce a partnership with Molten!

On Thursday, February 23, the ASAA Board met and voted in a policy change that makes
the Molten V5M5000 the official volleyball of the ASAA, effective immediately.

Stay tuned for special promotional offers from suppliers to assist in purchases for next
year.

Please contact brad@asaa.ca if you have any questions.
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